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Ottawa, 11th April 1918.

Refering to your letter of the 25th February last

I have to say that the plane showing the road through the

Bescher Bay Indian reserve No. 1 referred to therein have not

yet been received.

I have to draw your attention to our letter of the

31st December last and to request you to reply to the second

parograph relating to the attitude of the Indians towards the

erstablishment of the said roads.

Your obedient servant,

F.d.w.h.

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

V.R.Robertson Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Duncan'a Station, B.C.

(R.G. 10, volume 5713)
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